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Good Day, 
 
I am Canadian but have family in Australia and have been to your beautiful country before. I 
loved the kindest from the people, the biodiversity, and the unique animals, especially your 
national symbol, the Kangaroo. I was heartbroken to find out the disgusting treatment of them. 
And for what? In 2021, we as a species do not need meat to thrive, especially unethical (well, all 
is) and unhealthy meat containing e.coli. I truly do not understand how the Australian 
government can sit back and allow the inhumane treatment of these gorgeous beings. When will 
we stop destroying nature and wildlife that get in our way, instead of learning to work with 
nature and wildlife. There is no reason these days we cannot find a way to coexist. A government 
is voted in for the people by the people, not for big corporate profit, although I know the latter 
happens everywhere. Be better, do something for your people, your national animal, your 
country. I know Australia is better than this, so I urge you to stop the slaughter of Kangaroos. In 
the meantime, I will be doing everything in my power to make this dirty little secret public and to 
force our government to stop the import of this meat. 


